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Families 5/3/24

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS!!!

Message from the PTA:

We hope everyone had a great week! Hard to believe we are in our last month of the school year.
We hope everyone had a chance to check out the Celebration of the Arts Show this week! Thank




you Mrs. Shamblin for once again putting together a wonderful display of Richfield student artwork!
We appreciate all the hard work you, and our CoA Chair Natalie Orr-Andrea, put into this event.
Thank you!

We are currently seeking volunteers next week to assist with student testing. Volunteers will
escort students to and from classrooms. There are morning and afternoon shifts available
Monday-Thursday. Please check out the signup here if interested.

Next week is Staff Appreciation Week at Richfield, and our volunteer committee has been hard at
work putting together a special week for our teachers and staff! A flyer should have come home
with your student highlighting suggestions of who and how to celebrate each day. We also have a
signup to help provide a breakfast and two lunches for all teachers and staff - you can find those
individual sign ups here. There are also many spots still open for Field Day volunteers, those
signups can also be found here.

Lastly, just a reminder that our end of the year Carnival will be in the evening on the last day of
school, Thursday May 30 from 5-8pm, at Richfield Elementary. This is a free event for our students t

and families, featuring bounce houses, face painting, train rides, balloon animals, food trucks (for
purchase), and more. It is sure to be a wonderful evening and we hope to see you all there!

Thanks and have a great weekend!

K Graduation!


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080E48A4A92EA0F58-49414556-spring#/
https://richfieldpta.org/volunteer-opportunities-1
https://richfieldpta.org/volunteer-opportunities-1

day of school!

. We will have more information in next week's update about our Kindergarten Graduation on the last

Celebration of the Arts!

Big thank you to Mrs. Shamblin, her husband and daughter for all of their work! .
\ Mrs. Shamblin would also like to recognize:
.:‘l Main chairpersons: Natalie Orr-Andrea & Mia Morris
. Also:

. Kelly Tieland (and Josie, Keyari,&Ty)
Abby Shiban
Sarah Cunningham
Jennifer Wehner
Rachel Reid
Katelyn Lancaster
Erin Gurm

Paul Lee RiverStyx wood works (Maryann's Dad) made our new display board!
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